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This is a test of the SmartComment.

The undersigned are a collection of organizations that work on environmental issues that impact
Puget Sound watershed, the state of Washington, and Oregon. Our work protects Washington's
coastline; the marine environment of the Puget Sound watershed; the Columbia River; inland
waters, lands and

wildlife; and the health and safety of our members and communities. We are committed to stopping
water pollution at the source and share concerns regarding oil transportation in our regions. We
appreciate the opportunity to comment on UP's Draft Contingency Plan ("C-Plan" or "the plan").



